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CIAA  

PHASE 2 CONSTRUCTION  

PROGRESS 

 
Waving Gallery will Close off in January 2017 

The outdoor waving  gallery will be closed off to the public in mid January 2017 to facilitate ongoing construction 

work. The wooden A-frame structure has been very popular with both local residents and visitors , however in 

order for the CIAA comply with international security regulations, the waving gallery will have to be closed off. The 

public is welcome to take photos  throughout the holiday season. A public event will also  be scheduled in the 

New Year before the gallery is closed. 
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Departure Hall  Partition Wall Removed 

The temporary partition wall adjacent to the Runway snack bar was removed  in early December. The area was 

closed off for eight weeks  to allow for the old skylight to be infilled and prepared for second floor construction. 

  

Immigration Arrival Hall Partition Wall Removed 

The temporary partition wall in the  Immigration Hall that was installed in front of three of the immigration booths 

was also removed in early December. The area was closed off since part of the old skylight was over the Immigration 

hall. 

 

Temporary Closure of restrooms in Customs Arrivals Hall 

The restrooms will be closed off  from January 9th-28th 2017 to facilitate the east plantroom strengthening. Signage 

will be in place to notify passengers before they reach the Customs Hall. 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  

ORIA?  

For your safety please pay attention to 

directional signage and guidance. Work 

Safety Plans (WSP’s) will be distributed 

to airport partners. 

 

We THANK YOU for your  patience and 

cooperation as we strive to build you a 

excellent airport!     

 

For questions or comments please email 

kafara.augustine@caymanairports.com 

 

Please check our Facebook page and 

Website for airport updates. 

 

WWW.CAYMANAIRPORTS.COM  

https://www.facebook.com/Cayman-

Islands-Airports-Authority-

1521999484709155/ 
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   Calypso! 
HAPPY  

HOLIDAYS 


